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RE: address change
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To:​DEBBIE SLOAN <dsloan1530@msn.com>;ORCRPCBs <ORCRPCBs@epa.gov>​

1 attachments (26 KB)
Metro Appliance - Letter - 11-16-23.pdf;

Hi Debbie,
 
Thank you for sending your notification of PCB activity form. Please see attached for your confirmation letter.
 
The EPA ID assigned to your new location at 2905 Delaware Ave is IAR000004424.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Luke Weber
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Office of Resource Conservation and Recovery, Cleanup Programs Branch
Weber.Luke@epa.gov
 
 
 
From: DEBBIE SLOAN <dsloan1530@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 1:17 PM
To: ORCRPCBs <ORCRPCBs@epa.gov>
Subject: address change
 

 
We added a new location and want to move our demanufacturing process from 4400 Hickman to 2905
Delaware, both locations are in Des Moines.
 
Contact me if there is anything else you need.  We need a new EPA ID number. 
 
Debbie Sloan
Metro Appliance Repair
515-491-1727
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